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Knightly News 
Hello Brother Knights, 
 I Hope this letter is finding everyone 
doing well. Brother Knights as many of you 
may have noticed the K of C logo is back on 
the building, as of now it is there to stay but 
there are still a few things we must do and a 
few lingering questions to be asked to make 
sure we stay in compliance. We will do 
everything in our power to keep the signage 
up on the building! 
 We have moved next months meeting 
to Wednesday November 17th at 7:00 pm 
due to the Deceased Members Mass 
scheduled for Thursday November 18th at 
7:00 pm, please come out and attend our 
Mass and show your support for our 
Deceased Members . 
Thank You and God Bless! 
Kenny Fitzgerald, Grand Knight 

A Word From The Grand Knight 
October / November 2016 - #16-10 

September 
Knight of the Month 

 

JD Nosek 
 
 Grand Knight, Kenny Fitzgerald 
announced the Knight of the Month for 
September 2016 is JD Nosek. JD works 
every Fish Fry, Chicken Dinners and was 
very instrumental in selling tickets for our 
car raffle at Mother Road Car Show . 
Thank You and Congratulations JD! 

Ladies Auxiliary 
 The next meeting of the Council 4175 
Ladies Auxiliary will be held Thursday, 
December 1, 2016, in the Council Hall at 
7:00 PM.  Come spend an evening and 
socialize with the ladies from the Auxiliary. 



Visit our website at www.kofc4175.com 

Bingo at Caritas Hall 
 We need your help on Monday 
nights, to help with Bingo.  Help is 
especially needed from 5:00 PM until 
6:30 PM to sell at the counter, this is a sit 
down job and you can work once a 
month, once every two weeks, every 
week.   We are also seeking volunteers on 
an as needed basis.  You can leave as 
early as 6:30 p.m. 
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Mustang Raffle 

 The K of C 4175 would like to 
congratulate Bob Williams of Rochester, 
who was the lucky winner of our 
Mustang raffle. As event chair I would 
like to thank all who participated in our 
raffle, your help made our raffle a big 
success. 
 Our profit was $5,600.00. I would 
like to thank Adam and Christine Lopez 
for their generous donation of the car, I 
would also like to thank Brother Bruce 
Beal for all of his time in restoring the 
car. I would also like to thank JD Noseck 
for getting us in to the Mother Road 
Festival which was very good to us. 
Tom Kohlrus 

Knights Look Out for Our Own 
1 John 4:20 
If someone says, “I love God,” and hates his 
brother, he is a liar; for the one who does not 
love his brother whom he has seen, cannot love 
God whom he has not seen. 
 One benefit of being a Knight of 
Columbus is we take care of one another. Many 
of us are not only brother knights, but friends. 
By looking out for, and loving one another, not 
only are we closer as brothers, but we are also 
growing closer to God. Many people often 
struggle to have faith because we cannot see 
Christ or the miracles he worked 2000 years 
ago. We want to see Him cure the sick or give 
sight to the blind. We must not overlook the 
little miracles that happen through the love of 
our brother knights. When one of us sacrifices 
for another Christ is present. This is especially 
true when we have faith. Often it is when we are 
struggling in life that we are able to see the 
blessings we have through kind acts from 
others. 
 These are awesome signs of God’s love. 
But let us not forget His love surrounds us 
constantly. We can be those signs of God’s love 
in good times and in bad for one another. This 
doesn’t have to end with just helping fellow 
knights, but we can also look beyond our 
boarders. It is important that we not only serve 
our little council on the north end of 
Springfield, but also all of God’s people. That 
for us may just mean the north end of 
Springfield, or maybe just our surrounding 
neighborhoods, but whatever it means we must 
always be open to God’s call to be His servants 
for one another. 
 We are very blessed as a council and may 
we continue to be thankful for those blessings 
and continue to share them with all we 
encounter, whether at the hall or out in public. 
May we continue to love so that we may not 
only see happiness in others, but also see Christ 
Himself. We pray for God’s continued 
blessings. 
Many Blessings, Matt Daniels, Chancellor 

Deceased Members Mass 
 The Mass for the deceased 
members will be held Thursday, 
November 17th at 7:00 PM in the 
Council Hall.  Fr. Clint will celebrate the 
Mass. 
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November 11, 2016 
January 13 & 27, February 10, 2017 

March 1 (Ash Wednesday), 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31, 2017 

Baked Potatoes - French Fries - Cole Slaw - Potato Salad 
Beer - Wine - Soda - Mixed Drinks 

Catfish Dinner 

Shrimp Dinner 

Baked Herb Tilapia 

Hot Dogs 

Walleye Dinner/Sandwich 

Carp Dinner/Sandwich 

Walleye Nuggets & Fries 

Chicken Nuggets & Fries 

2016 - 2017 FISH FRY SCHEDULE 

Serving from 4:30 PM until 7:00 PM 

4 YEARS IN A ROW! 

2801 West Street, Springfield, IL  62707 
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Visit our website at www.kofc4175.com 

Knightly News By Email 
 Interested in volunteering to receive 
your news letter by email? Send an email 
with your name, regular mailing address and 
email address: 
knightsofcolumbus4175@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Knights of the Month for 2016 
January .................................... Mike Metzger 
February ...................................... John Titone 
March ............................................ Tim Payne 
April .................................... Kevin Danner Jr 
May .............................................. Bruce Beal 
June ........................................... Bill Haworth 
July .......................................... Chris Kohlrus 
August ........................................ John Mehlik 
September ...................................... JD Nosek 

Newsletter Items 
 Anyone who wishes to put something 
in the newsletter should call or email Pat 
Daniels with the information to be included 
or send it to him before the 21st of each 
month.  Any corrections or changes to your 
home or email address can be forwarded to 
Pat as well. 
Email: knightsofcolumbus4175@gmail.com 

Council Website 
 Matthew Daniels has volunteered to 
update the information on website.  If you 
wish to have information added to the 
website or have an idea to improve the 
website please send a message to Matt at 
knightsofcolumbus4175@gmail.com. 

KC 4175 of Facebook 
 K of C 4175 is now on Facebook. 
Check us out and like us to stay up to date on 
events happening at the hall.  You can find us 
at www.facebook.com/kofc4175.  Like us and 
share the page with your friends. 

For the Good of the Order 
Larry Brooks, Rita Ballard, Danielle Loftus 
Family, Mary Schroeder, Leroy David, 
Deacon Ben Hoefler, Charlie Barber, Brother 
David Sarnecki, Daniel Caminitti, Stanley 
Anderson, John Woolisick, Dick Beck, Lyle 
Canum, Marge White, Tammy Zink, Tom 
Wilson, Helen and Mike Metzger, Richard 
Drobney, John and Robert Williams, John 
Tetone, Maureen Spahr, Bill Hayworth, Joyce 
Sullivan, Norma Capranica, Joe Rock, Bruce 
Beal, Burt Langenfeld, Michelle Credit, Jeff 
Lane, all Military Personnel and Vocations. 

Monthly Drawing Winners 
Quarter Drawing - Aaron Crowder 

Newman Drawing - Steve Rose 

Remember your KC Council in your will. 

2016 - 2017 Council Officers 
Grand Knight .................. Kenny Fitzgerald 
Chaplain ........... Fr. Clinton Honkomp, O.P. 
Deputy Grand Knight ............. Bill Haworth 
Chancellor ........................ Matthew Daniels 
Financial Secretary .................... Jim Meyer 
Council Treasurer ................ Earl Schroeder 
Recorder ............................ Kevin Danner Jr 
Advocate ............................... John Mehlick 
Warden ................................... Karl Kohlrus 
Inside Guard ....................... Terry Eckenfels 
Outside Guard ..................... Francis Nwajei 
1 Year Trustee ....................... Pat Capranica 
2 Year Trustee ...................... Mike Downey 
3 Year Trustee ........................ Tom Kohlrus 


